
 

 

 

March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 
 

Next week is National careers week. To celebrate we have invited various 

organisations in to attend our Careers café – lunchtime talks. I have also 

included a number of links to virtual events that are taking place locally and 

nationally across the week, which I hope both you and your child will enjoy. 

 

 

• Careers Café – lunchtime talks 

We have invited the following organisations in to talk to students during lunch, 

explaining the courses and career opportunities within their establishments 

and answering any questions students may have. All students have been 

emailed details. These are optional sessions and open to all year groups – 

please encourage your child to attend, as I am sure they will find the talks both 

informative and worthwhile. 

 

 Rolls Royce 
Motors 

 
 

The Grand Hotel, 
Brighton 

 

The NHS 

 

GSK – 
GlaksoSmithKline 

 

DV8 Sussex 
 

 

DATE Tuesday 8th 
March 
 

Tuesday 8th March Wednesday 9th 
March 

Thursday 10th 
March 

Friday 11th March 

LOCATION AR4 
 

HU9 MA2 HU6 HU2 

TIME 1.20-2pm 
 

1.20-2pm 1.20-2pm 1.20-2pm 1.20-2pm 

 

 



• HELLO PARENTS/CARERS - There will be a live discussion from a range of industry 

experts about the world of work for parents/carers on Wednesday 9th March at 

6pm – please follow the eventbrite link to attend 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hello-future-22-hello-parents-carers-tickets-

255997012957 

 
 

• HELLO FUTURE – There will be a range of Careers sessions across the week, with a 

panel of experts sharing their knowledge and expertise and answering 

questions. https://hello-future.co.uk/ I will be sharing this link again as it goes live 

on Monday 7TH. 

              

• VIRTUAL CAREERS FAIR 

https://ncw2022.co.uk/  - This link will go live on Monday 7th March and has a 

wealth of information from over 100 exhibitors. 

 

• CAREER SHARE   

Parents and carers are the biggest influencers on young people’s 

aspirations and conversations about careers can have a positive impact 

on grades, motivation to study and attitude to success. Davison CE High 

School is looking for parents and carers to take part in a range of activities 

to help prepare our students for life beyond school. There are lots of ways 

you can get involved, some only take 5 minutes of your time! If you are 

interested in supporting our careers programme please let us know by 

completing this form CAREER SHARE FORM 

 
If you or your child would like any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me or students can visit the careers office in the LRC. 

 

Mrs Rachel Parnell 

Careers and Work Experience Co-Ordinator 

Davison CE High School for Girls 

Tel: 01903 233835 x252 

Email: careers@davisonhigh.school 

My working hours are: 

Monday - Thursday 8am-4pm. 

Friday  - 8am - 3.30pm 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hello-future-22-hello-parents-carers-tickets-255997012957
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hello-future-22-hello-parents-carers-tickets-255997012957
https://hello-future.co.uk/
https://ncw2022.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/r/dsLSFbcTnS

